
Supporting Students at Home K6JS                     Term 2 Week 4 

 
Task of the week​:- Independently brush your hair. 

  Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Morning 
 
 
 
 

Jett, Jaydan 
and Jaxon 
write both first 
name and 
Surname 

 

Jett, Jaydan 
write your own 
sentence 
using the 
words… 

Pizza, family, 
dinner 

 

 

 

 

 ​English 
-Sing morning songs: 
Days of the week, 
months of the year, 
soundwaves chant. 
(focusing on the ‘r’ 
sound) 

-Complete a puzzle of 
your choice. 

-Write your name 

-Write the day of the 
week. 

-Write one sentence 
about what you did on 
the weekend and draw 
a picture in the 
Mon/Fri Workbook 
-Complete handwriting 
page in the ​Mon/Fri 
Workbook 
-Login to your 
soundwaves and 

 ​English 
-Sing morning songs: 
Days of the week, 
months of the year, 
soundwaves 
chant.(Focusing on 
the ‘r’ sound). 

- Complete a puzzle of 
your choice 

- Write your name. 

-Write the day of the 
week. 

- Using magazines or 
newspapers, find the 
letter ‘r’. (Patrick, 
Jaxon, Harry, Leo) 

- Complete the page 
from your spelling 
book. (Jett. Jaydan) 
Rainbow words 

 

 ​English 
Sing morning songs: 
Days of the week, 
months of the year, 
soundwaves 
chant.(Focusing on 
the ‘r’ sound). 

- Complete a puzzle of 
your choice 

- Write your name. 

-Write the day of the 
week. 

- Using magazines or 
newspapers, find 
pictures starting with 
letter ‘r’ (Patrick, 
Jaxon, Harry, Leo) 

-  Complete a page 
from your spelling 
book. (Jett. Jaydan) 

Simple sentences 

 ​English 
Sing morning songs: 
Days of the week, 
months of the year, 
soundwaves 
chant.(Focusing on 
the ‘r’ sound). 

- Complete a puzzle of 
your choice 

- Write your name. 

-Write the day of the 
week. 

- Complete worksheet 
on the letter ‘r’. 

- Complete 2 pages 
from your spelling 
book. (Jett. Jaydan) 

Letter boxes  & Word 
match 

- Complete 
handwriting page. (j) 

English 
-Sing morning songs: 
Days of the week, 
months of the year, 
soundwaves chant. 
(focusing on the ‘r’ 
sound) 

-Complete a puzzle of 
your choice. 

-Write your name 

-Write the day of the 
week. 

-Complete 
Soundwaves book ‘r’ 
page 18 

-Complete Colour a 
word in ​Mon/Fri 
Workbook 
-Read a story with 
your child.  

 



Jett/Jaydan  

Spelling words 

Pram, press, 
plan, plane 

 

 

All children 

 

All children 

 

All children 

 

All children 

complete one activity 
online or on reading 
eggs  

-Share a picture on 
Google Classroom 
with Miss Judge and 
Mrs Smith 

 

- Complete sentence 
match worksheet.  

Can we go for a long 
walk? 

- ​Complete 1 cutting 
activity from your 
cutting book. 

-Read a book to a 
parent. 
-Complete one 
activity from 
Reading eggs. 
 

- Complete sentence 
match worksheet. 

Who is in the big 
school hall? 

- ​Read a book to a 
parent. 

-​ Complete one 
activity from Reading 
eggs. 

-Have a go at making 
some jelly with a 
parent helper. 

 

 

(Patrick, Jaxon, Jett, 
Jaydan)  

bells- tracing (Leo, 
Harry) 

- Complete sentence 
match worksheet. 

Can I swim in the 
deep water? 

-  Read a book to a 
parent. 

- Complete one 
activity from Reading 
eggs. 

-  Complete 
Studyladder online 
activity.  ​Beginning 
sounds (j, v) 

Break           

Middle 
All children 

 ​Maths Area 
-Maths Quilt area 
worksheet in 
Mon/Fri Workbook 
-Cut out each shape 
and make your own 
quilt on a separate 
sheet. Hang it up in 
the window so 
people walking can 
see your beautiful 
artwork 

Maths- Counting by 
2’s and 5’s  
. Watch YouTube clip 
Counting by2’s, 5’s 
10’s 

Materials; egg carton, 
beads or lids or blocks 

Using an egg carton and 
beads make patterns.of 
2’s, 5’s. 

 Maths- Counting in 
patterns 

Complete StudyLadder 
activities;​ counting by 
patterns 

Complete page 60 from 
Maths Plus workbook. 
(Jett, Jaydan, Patrick) 

 

-Use beads, blocks, lids 
to make colour patterns

Maths- Counting in 
patterns  
Equipment needed: 
selection of cououred 
clothes pegs. 

Make a series of 
patterns using coloured 
pegs. (2 yellow, 2 blue , 
2 green) count by 2’s. 
Repeat patterns using 5 
pegs. 

Maths Area 
-Get out the lego and 
build shape to see 
how you can fill the 
area (the inside)  

-Draw a picture of 
your lego creation in 
the boxed worksheet 
in ​Mon/Fri 
Workbook  



  
  
  
  

Complete page 37 
Maths plus workbook, 
(Jaydan, Jett, Patrick) 

Complete page 21 from 
iMaths workbook (Harry, 
Jaxon, Leo) 

. 
(Harry, Leo)  

 

 

 

 (Jaxon, Jett, Jaydan, 
Patrick) 

-   Make a pattern using 
pegs. (1 blue, 1 yellow, 1 
green) ( Leo, Harry) 

 

-Complete page 37 
in Maths Plus book 

Break           

Afternoon Geography - My 
home 
-Discuss with your 
child why a home is a 
special place. 

-Identify who lives in 
their home and draw a 
picture of the home, 
family and pets that 
live in it.  

  

-​Go for a 20minute 
walk and practise 
good road safety 
practices. 

- ​Using recycled 
materials make a 
monster or house, or 
car. 

 

 

-​.Enjoy listening to a 
story using storyline 
online. 

  

Geography - My 
home 
-Fill out worksheet in 
the ​Mon/Fri 
Workbook 
 
Fitness Friday: ​Go 
for a walk or bike ride! 

 

 
 


